
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In Reception we do lots of practical activities including pencil control, cutting skills, 

matching, sorting, ordering and colouring. I have put together a pack of different 

practical activities that your child could do at home. Each week there will also be online 

learning on our school website and I will refer to the pack for some of the activities 

but feel free to do this pack at your leisure. Please do not feel like you have to 

complete the whole pack as it is just to give you a range of different ideas and 

activities that we do in school. Lots of our maths task will be practical activities so 

please take pictures of your child completing them. Our topic this term is ‘People Who 

Help Us’ so you could also do your own activities related to this.  

 

I would love to see what you have been up to so please send any pictures to: 

reception.ellington@school360.co.uk  

Thank you for you continued support, 

Miss Nicholson. 
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